
Replacement of Maryborough Rowers Pontoon and 

Gangway                              

PROJECT:

This project provides for the fabrication and 

installation of a new pontoon and gangway located 

adjacent to the Wide Bay Rowing Club on the Mary 

River, Maryborough. 

This project received funding from the Queensland 

Reconstruction Authority following damage to the 

existing pontoon and gangway during the 2022 flood 

events.  

PROJECT ESTIMATE:

$2M (this project is funded through the Australian 

and State Government’s Disaster Recovery Funding 

Arrangements – Recreation and Community Assets 

Funding Program) 

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The project scope is as follows: 

 Clearing of vegetation and removal of existing 

structures to prepare the site (SARA approvals 

received for vegetation removal); 

 Fabricating the pontoon, gangway and 

headstock; 

 Installation of the ponton, gangway and 

headstock, including pile installations; 

 Re-establishment of surrounding disturbed 

areas at the completion of the works including 

turfing. 

The pedestrian management plan that will be put in 

place for the duration of the project will require the 

establishment of an exclusion zone whilst the works 

are completed.  

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

Aug 2024 Final Design 

Sept/Nov 2024 Tender Period 

May/Aug 25 Construction Period 

Sept 2025 Project Completion 

Note:  Project milestones are subject to contract and 

weather and may change
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